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Thank you to all our campus partners for another positive and successful year. On behalf of the Information Technology 
Division, we wish you a Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays, and Seasons Greetings. We look forward to another record 
year at Texas Tech University! Go Tech!

—Sam Segran, Associate Vice President for IT and Chief Information Officer
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Thank you for your attendance at this year’s IT Division events. We hosted strategic partners such as Microsoft, Adobe, 
Apple, Symantec, Dell & Summus, and MATHWORKS.
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The Global Fraud Attack IndexTM, a PYMNTS/Forter collaboration, 
measures the rate of fraud attempts on U.S. on-line merchants and how 
that changes over time, and takes a closer look at the types, sources and 
geography of fraud attacks. The report also quantifies the potential cost 
to merchants, left unchecked, of these attempts based on attack amounts 
and how these amounts are trending over time.
 
More information can be found at pymnts.com/forter.


